
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 8, 2019 

 
 
The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
5th Floor, City County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 

 
Resolution appointing Dr. Shannah Tharp Gilliam, 718 Cascade Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15221, as a member of 
the Board of Directors of the Allegheny County Sanitary Authority for a term to expire on March 26, 
2020.  This seat was previously filled by Greg Jones.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
William Peduto 
Mayor, City of Pittsburgh 

 


